
IMPORTANT INFORMATION & NUMBERS 
Doctor: Dr. Darren Peterson
Office Number: (386) 585-4895

  

• If you experience a medical emergency at any time, you should 

call 911 or go to the emergency room and notify Florida Coast Weight   

Loss Center as soon as possible. If possible, return to the Emergency 

Room at the facility you had surgery.  

• During normal business hours, if you are experiencing a non-

emergent post-operative complication or think you need to be seen 

in the clinic, please call our office at (386) 585-4895. 

• If you are having a medical problem or go to the emergency room 

after normal business hours, please call our office immediately and 

notify the answering service. The on-call physician will 

immediately be called. There are many medical personnel that are 

unfamiliar with weight loss surgery and serious errors in treatment 

could occur, therefore it is crucial that we be notified of any 

emergency.  

• Notify any medical personnel about your bariatric surgery 
before they treat you, especially if they plan on inserting a 
stomach tube for any reason! 

 


